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TÄHELEPANU! Tegemist on väljastpoolt asutust saabunud kirjaga. Tundmatu saatja korral palume linke ja faile mitte 

avada!  

 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
I hope this message finds you well and that you had a pleasant Easter, enjoying the break and 
spending quality time in ways that you love.  
 
I am writing to inform you about a change in my professional role. I have recently taken on the 
position of Chief Information Security Officer (CISO) at the Federal Office of Police (fedpol). This 
new responsibility means that I will no longer serve as Switzerland's National Contact Point 
(NCP) for the ENLETS network.  
 
I am pleased to introduce Mr. Michael Kunz as the new NCP for Switzerland. Michael is the 
Deputy Head of the Division for Operational Development and Projects within the International 
Police Cooperation at Fedpol. With his experience, leadership in multiple projects, and 
involvement in the Future Lab Team, Michael is well-prepared for this role. His interests in 
sports, cooking, technology, and security add depth to his professional profile. I have known 
Michael for many years and I am sure that he is perfectly positioned to build on our work in the 
ENLETS community, fostering international police cooperation with dedication and expertise. I 
am confident that he will make a valuable contribution to our network and continue the 
collaborative efforts.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to express my appreciation for the cooperation and friendship 
we have shared over the years. It has been a truly rewarding experience working with each of 
you. While my role has changed, I hope to maintain many of the connections we have made.  
 
Please welcome Michael warmly to his new role. He looks forward to connecting with each of 
you, exploring future collaboration opportunities, and advancing our collective mission. Michael 
can be reached at Michael.Kunz@fedpol.admin.ch. Michael will be attending the next NCP 
meeting in Brussels.  
 
Thank you for the collaboration, support, and progress we have achieved together.  
 
Warmest regards,  
 
Philipp  
 
Philipp Zuber  
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